
 

Reception Mother’s Day 2018-19 

Wandsworth Primary Schools Cross Country  

     

As part of the school’s drive to 
increase pupils’ engagement in 

competitive sport, twenty pupils 
from Years 5 and 6 competed in the 
Wandsworth Primary Schools Cross 

Country event on Wednesday 9th 
October at Tooting Bec Common. 

Four races took place, for boys and 
girls in the two year groups, in which 

our pupils ran alongside up to 100 
other children from twenty different 
schools across the borough. At the 

same time they we re cheered on by a 
huge crowd of children, parents and 
school staff along the 1500m track.  

Each of our pupils should be 
commended for their effort during a 

tough race and maintaining a positive 
attitude when competing against strong 
competition. For many of our pupils, this 

their first experience of cross country 
and we hope that it will inspire them and 
others to take up the sport in the future. 

A special mention must go to Aaron 
Arola, in Year 5, for finishing in 16th place 

with a time of 5 minutes 39 seconds! 


